
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dragons Rugby Club  
Parent Behaviour Policy 



 
 
 
DRAGONS PARENT BEHAVIOUR POLICY 
Dear Dragons Parents,  
As we gear up for a busy season of thrilling games and valuable experiences, we want to take a 
moment to highlight the importance of creating a positive and respectful environment for our 
young athletes.  

To ensure an enjoyable and supportive atmosphere, we have implemented a Parent and 
Behaviour Policy that we kindly request your full cooperation in following. Our Parent and 
Spectator Behaviour Policy aims to promote good sportsmanship, fair play, and the overall well-
being of our young Dragon players. We believe that through positive conduct and role modelling, 
we can create an environment that nurtures their growth and development both on and off the 
field. 

Outlined below are key points of the policy:  

1. Respectful and Positive Conduct: 
• Treat all players, coaches, officials, and fellow spectators with courtesy and 

respect. 
• Refrain from any form of verbal or physical abuse, including derogatory language 

or offensive gestures. 

2. No Interference with the Game: 
• Avoid interfering with the game or coaching staff. 
• Refrain from providing coaching instructions from the sidelines or criticizing 

players' performance. 
• Do not engage in arguments with officials; let them do their jobs without 

unnecessary distractions. 

3. Role Modelling: 
• Act as positive role models for our young athletes. 
• Demonstrate good sportsmanship, fair play, and ethical behaviour. 
• Cheer for all participants, not just your child's team, and avoid excessive or 

derogatory language. 

4. Communication Channels: 
• Maintain open dialogue while practising respectful and constructive 

communication. 

5. Attendance Guidelines: 
• Arrive on time for games and stay for the duration of the event. 
• Avoid excessive distractions or disturbances during the games. 

6. Compliance with Rules and Regulations: 
• Familiarize yourself with the specific rules and regulations governing the sports 

events. 
• Comply with facility guidelines, spectator seating areas, and any additional 

protocols set by the host club. 

7. Consequences for Violations: 
• Violations of the behaviour policy may result in consequences such as warnings, 

temporary suspension from attending games, or even permanent bans, depending 
on the severity and frequency of the misconduct. 

Thank you for your commitment to our young athletes and for being an essential part of their 
journey. Together, we can make this season memorable and rewarding for everyone involved.  
If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you! 
 
 
 

To keep up to date will all our events, 
tournaments, games and general information: 
please keep close eye on the following links. 

 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/

dragonsrugbyclub/ 
 

https://www.dragonsrugbyclub.com 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/dragonsrugbyclub/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/dragonsrugbyclub/
https://www.dragonsrugbyclub.com/

